
As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you) 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are nearly at the end of the first half of the spring term, how quickly time flies!  

Could I take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support for the school and the 

community—we couldn’t do it without you! 
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Diary dates 

February 

5th- Ibn Zayd Trip to Westminster Abbey 

5th- Safari Pete Workshop Year 3 

6th -Ibn Abbas Trip to Westminster  Abbey 

7th- Safer Internet day 

7th- SATs writing workshop at the UTC at 
9.15am 

8th - Bint Abee Bakr Trip to Westminster 
Abbey 

9th –Ibn Jabal Class Assembly 

9th - Year 3 author visit workshop 

9th Last day of school—half term 
 

ATTENDANCE DATA for week beginning 29/1/18 
 

 
Well done to all parents and children          
Who helped us to achieve our Bronze  
Stars Travel Award. Walking to school 
And not using your car has helped us 
To achieve this! 

Holocaust Commemoration Day 

This week our choir took part in the Holocaust Commemoration Ceremony at Hackney Town Hall. The children sang beautifully 

with the children from Simon Marks Jewish School. We are very proud of these children representing our school in such a wonder-

ful and honourable way. 

 

Ibn Zubayr 98.67% Ibn Sa’d 98.67% 

Bint Muhammad 93.10% Ibn Malik 95.33% 

Ibn Umar 100% Ibn Ali 95.33% 

Ibn Salamah 92.67% Al Farsi 98.67% 

Ibn Thabbit 95.67% Ibn Jabal 98.00% 

Bint Qays 99.31% Barakah 99.33% 

Bint Abee Bakr 94.00% Ibn Al Awwamm 98.00% 

Ibn Abbas 93.67% Ibn Amr 98.33% 

Ibn Zayd 100% Ibn Mas’ood 99.00% 

Our overall 
attendance for 
this week is: 

97.10% 

Remember: 
school starts 
on Monday 

19th  
February. 

The children in Year 2 have been 
learning about the great Fire of 
London and have made wonderful 
models depicting what happened 
in 1666. 


